On the 11t and 12t of February, Physoc participated in the Science Faculty’s Valentine’s
Event, holding a booth among others by various student clubs outside LT25. This was also the
first time Physoc took part in a Valentine’s celebration, joining other student societies in
building a Valentine’s mood for couples and friends in NUS Faculty of Science.

For both days, our booth sold Thai iced milk tea, Physoc’s Spherical Cat T-shirt and a variety
of Disney Tsum Tsum — a range of collectible stuffed toys based on Disney characters. The
business turned out better than we had anticipated; our soft toys drew much attention,
moderately sweet and refreshing Thai milk tea kept people coming for more, and our T-
shirt’s adorable design continued to be popular among Science undergraduates.

Apart from operating at the booth, we had an inflatable shark as our mobile mascot,
swimming through the air by remote controlled propellers. Attached to our shark mascot is
an advertisement to our Thai milk tea. While the mascot served well as an eye-catching
publicity, it also made our jobs delightfully fun. We had a great time floating the shark
around, managing corners and dodging people.




As a committee, we worked in shifts, hurrying to and from lessons and compromising lunch
times. However hectic it was, we still enjoyed ourselves, profiting from both the sales and
the experience. Perhaps, for the better, we also deviated from the predictable image of an

academic society, displaying an aggressively more student-oriented side of Physoc, where
“Valentine agrees with physics”.



